
INQUIRY #1 
 

Michael Scott 

President and CEO  

Egg-cellent Egg Company, Inc. 

Happy, TX 77777 

 

 

Dear Mr. Scott, 

I am writing because I purchased a carton of your Egg-cellect Eggs at a local grocery store on March 6, 

2014.  I opened up the carton, cracked a couple of eggs, and noticed that there was a significant blood 

spot from one of the eggs. I was extremely disappointed when I saw the blood spot. I have purchased 

this brand of eggs for years, and I expected better from your company.  

Unfortunately, I did not consume the eggs. I felt horrible for wasting those eggs, but they were clearly 

inedible due to the blood spot. I do hope that your company will take better care when examining the 

eggs.    

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Dwight Schrute 


